



## Cradle Coast President Report Angus Bisset Stewart FEB 2025

Item	Measure	Target	Actual
TUSA Meetings	Attendance	5	5
TUSA Committees	Attendance	0	0
UTAS Meetings	Attendance	6	6
UTAS Committees	Attendance	0	0
TUSA Events/Trainings	Attendance	1	1
Miscellaneous Meetings	Attendance	1	1
Media Communications	Participation	0	0
Conferences	Attendance	0	0
UTAS	Participation	1	1
Events/Orientation		1	1
Community	Participation	0	0
Events/Rallies	- aradipation	Ĭ	







## Narrative update:

## Cradle Coast State Council Representative Report – February 2025

## **Angus Bisset Stewart**

February has been a busy and productive month as I continue to engage with various stakeholders and initiatives in my role as Cradle Coast State Council Representative.

To start the year, I attended two **DiSC workshops**, which provided valuable insights into colleagues' working styles and communication approaches. These sessions were instrumental in fostering stronger collaboration within the team.

A significant portion of my time was dedicated to preparations for the **April UTAS Community Festival/Celebration**, where I participated in three working group meetings to help shape the event.

Additionally, I attended the **State Council meeting in January**, contributing to discussions on key issues impacting the community.

In preparation for upcoming **Cradle Coast UTE trips**, I met twice with **Liam McLaren** to discuss logistics and objectives. These meetings ensured a solid foundation for the program's success. I also engaged with the local **Food Hub**, attending a meeting to explore ways to support and enhance community food security initiatives.

Establishing strong partnerships is a priority, and I had my first meeting with **Sonya Stanford**, where we discussed our shared objectives. I am excited to maintain open communication and ongoing collaboration.

Orientation season is in full swing, and I attended **two orientation meetings** as part of the preparation process. I am also preparing to **MC the orientation event**, which will be an exciting opportunity to welcome new students and set a positive tone for the year ahead.

Finally, I met with **Alec Lamont (TUSA)** to outline plans for the first six months of 2025. This strategic planning session focused on key initiatives and opportunities to support the student community effectively.

Overall, this month has been filled with meaningful engagements and preparations for the year ahead. I look forward to continuing this momentum and working towards strengthening our community's initiatives.

